
Lake Munmorah Public School 
Term 4 Week 5 

Carters Road, Lake Munmorah  2259 

Phone: 4358 1171 

email: lakemunmor-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
Principal: 

Narelle Baldwin 

Upcoming Dates 

Term 4 

  

Monday 12th November -  

Friday 23rd November 

 Years 2 - 6 Swimming & 
Water Safety Program 

 

 

Monday 19th November - 

Friday 23rd November 

 

 BOGOF Book Fair Sale 

 

Wednesday 21st November 

 9:15 - 10:45am 2019 

Kindergarten Transition 

 

Thursday 12nd November 

 9:15 - 10:45am 2019 
Kindergarten Transition 

 

Wed 21st - Fri 23rd  

November  

 Stage 3 Great Aussie 
 Bush Camp 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s report 

Great work 

I had some wonderfully clever visitors 

this week.  Evelyn from 1/2M shared 

her excellent writing with me.  Her 

attention to adding detail gave her 

writing more 

description and 

interest for the reader. Well done. 

Amarli  and Ivy from KBlue also shared a written 

response to the story The Fabulous Friend 

Machine.  Their clever thoughts and recollections 

showed how much they 

listened to the message in the 

story. 

 

Nic from Year 5 has worked extremely hard on 

reading and as a result made 

outstanding progress. 

 

I visited the Year 1 and 2 

students from 1/2M and 

2AR in the hall to 

practice their gymnastic skills.  Lots of 

jumping, tumbling and rolling (and terrible  

photography from Mrs  

Baldwin!).   

The students were having a wonderful time 

learning new skills. 
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Premier’s Sporting Challenge 

We had a wonderful response to the Premier’s Sporting Challenge this year. All children received their 

certificates this week. All classes participated and are to be congratulated on their efforts. 

 

PBL Buy in day 

How very exciting it was to eat ice-cream at school!!  I was joined today by some beautiful students 

who bought an ice-cream party with Mrs Baldwin as part of the buy-in day.  The best thing is all about 

the toppings – we had 

M&Ms, sour straps, 

strawberries and 

sprinkles for our special 

ice-creams today. 

 

 

Many others had their 

special event as well with 

mufti, movie afternoon, 

prize box 

draw, own hats and crazy 

socks.  Well done to 

everyone who worked so 

hard to collect Lakeys for 

the Buy in. 

 

 

 

 

 

123 Magic 

Unfortunately we have had to cancel the 123 Magic parenting course due to lack of numbers.  These 

types of courses will be offered in 2019, so please keep an eye out for them. 

 

As always, it is a very busy run up to the end of term.  The teachers are writing, then finalising reports, 

Stage 3 are preparing for camp next week, our uniform shop is nearly ready for opening and we are in 

the middle of swim school.  Please make sure you keep up to date via the app and Facebook so you 

don’t miss out on happenings in the school. 

 

Narelle Baldwin 
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